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‘[URGENT] LETTER.FQ#HON. JIM O. SAMPULNA, RE: REQUEST FOR SUPPORT TO
THE DUTERTE LEGACY CARAVAN

1 message

OUSPPAC DILG <ousppac@gmail.com> Tue, Apr 5, 2022 at 6:53 PM
To: ohea@denr.gov.ph, osec@denr.gov.ph

Dear Ma'am/Sir

Please see Attached Letter from Usec. Jonathan E. Malaya. for your information.

Thank you.

Office of the Undersecretary for Plans, Public Affairs, and Communications
DEPARTMENT OF THE INTERIOR AND LOCAL GOVERNMENT (DILG)
DILG-NAPOLCOM Center, Corner EDSA Quezon Avenue, Quezon City

(02) 876 -3454 Local 3803-3801

This email is confidential and is intended only for the specified recipient(s) above. If you are not the intended
recipient of this email, you may not use, copy, disclose and forward any part of this message unless given express
permission by the sender. The sender reserves his legal rights over this email.
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